
Please ensure that anyone buying a firearm has to successfully pass the background check. It must be a non-negotiable, basic 
requirement for any firearm ownership.                       
                      Make Oregon safer for our children and for all of us, please. I implore you to do your utmost to pass HB25433 this 
session. 

CURRENT LAW: Gun Dealers can release a gun to the buyer if the background check has not been completed in 3 days.    
                        They don't have to wait until the buyer is fully cleared by the criminal background check, which directly contributes to 
more firearm deaths and injuries. 
                        I support the bill! And I vote!


